
 

Low Emission Taxi Incentive Scheme 
 
 
 
The halving of the Low Emission Taxi Incentive scheme offered previously planned for May 
2020 has been delayed until the end of the year to support drivers who might be considering 
upgrading to a low emission vehicle. Until then, applicants can claim the full amount offered 
by the scheme including £3,000 for switching to a full electric vehicle, £1,500 for a full hybrid 
electric and so on.  
 
For more information on the Low Emission Taxi Incentive scheme, please visit 
https://www.southampton.gov.uk/environmental-issues/pollution/air-quality/concessions/ 
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